
the Circular 
Official newsletter for members of The King’s Daughters,  

Join us for The King’s Daughters’ 

KD Connect 
A chance for Circles to meet each other and The King’s Daughters’ 

Board of Directors ~  Learn updates & happenings at CHKD 

Tuesday, January 12, 2016 at 9:30am 

CHKD 6th Floor Conference Room 
(Bring parking ticket to be validated at meeting) 

 

Guest Speaker’s:  Behind the Scenes of Run/Walk 
 

Paul Neal : Learn why he has chaired the Run/Walk for 11 years 

Nancy May: Hear how she recruits more than 250 volunteers! 
Dominion Enterprises: Secrets to creating the biggest team 

with their employees! 

& 
Legislative Updates 

 

Check Presentation & Announcements 
 

KD Major Accomplishments 
 

Upcoming Projects 
 

RSVP by Friday January 8, 2016 

Light refreshments, Call (757)668-7098 OR Email info@kingsdaughters.org 

Each Circle please plan to send at least 1 representative, All King’s Daughters 
are welcome! 
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WELCOME REHN! 

 Rehn West joins The King’s Daughter’s team as       

Membership Coordinator. She is a graduate from   

Radford University with experience in journalism,  

marketing & event planning. She was born and raised 

in Norfolk, VA and is excited to be in her hometown 

working for The King’s Daughters.  

mailto:info@kingsdaughters.org


 

The King’s Daughters Annual Recognition 

 

 

Over 200 King’s Daughters gathered to celebrate their hard work and dedication on October 6, 2015 at the 

Norfolk Yacht & Country Club. The night began with a welcome from The King’s Daughters President Beth 

Johnson, who thanked everyone for their service and progress towards The King’s Daughter’s mission. CHKD 

President Jim Dahling also acknowledged the amount of volunteer hours each member has contributed. Of 

the 1,142 members, each person averaged almost 40 hours of volunteer service this past year which was a 

total of 44,699 hours and that is something to be proud of. The circles also donated 37,625 linens and gifts 

to patients. We also honored the Daisy Chain II circle who officially retired this past year. Thank you for 51 

years of service! 

The King’s Daughters are focused on raising funds to purchase a new state-of-the-art transport unit, guest 

speaker Karen Callaway, a member of the CHKD transport team spoke briefly about her personal experiences 

on the team, and how the technologically advanced transport unit was able to help save her own son’s life! 

The night culminated with a farewell to one of The King’s Daughters own, Natalie Carducci. Over the past 12 

years, Natalie has become a part of each and every circle and we are very sad to say goodbye. We wish Na-

talie the best of luck in her future endeavors and she will always have a home at The King’s Daughters. 

 

The President’s Corner 

Dear King’s Daughters: 

As we approach the end of the calendar year, we have already completed two of our major projects. Breakfast with Santa 
was held at the Chesapeake Convention Center. We sold out the event! Along with many of the Breakfast with Santa staples 
such as the trains, arts and crafts, the silent auction and of course Santa, this year also included the Wells Fargo stage 
coach. The stage coach was a wonderful addition and a great activity for all ages. This is always an event we consider     

special as it is truly for the children. We are excited to announce that we made $24,000 on this event. 

The King’s Daughters held the Moonlight & Mistletoe event at the Norfolk Waterside Marriott. Our major projects are focused 
on raising funds for a new transport unit. This mobile neonatal care unit and its transport team save lives when time is of the 
essence. The unit is specifically designed for the needs of our children and therefore costs $650,000. We will continue to 
work towards raising funds for this cause the rest of the year. If you were unable to attend the event and would like to help 
support raising funds for the transport unit, you can still do so by going to our website at www.kingsdaughter.org or calling 
the office directly, (The donation is 100% tax deductible). By donating you can help fund this transport unit that is a critical 

part of getting our children to the  hospital when it is needed. There are countless stories about the impact of the transport 
team and this transport units. We are so fortunate to have these highly trained and devoted people within our community 
caring for our children in need.  
 

I would like to especially thank all of our sponsors, our committee chairs and group of volunteers who made both events a 

success! 

On January 12th, we will have the KD Connect meeting, located at CHKD in the 6th floor conference room at 9:30am. We will 
be discussing all aspects of the Run/Walk – how this event got started to what it takes to make it happen to what you can do 
to help make it an excellent fundraiser and a fun event. We hope to see you there.  

Wishing you a healthy and happy new year, 

 

Beth W. Johnson, 

President, The King’s Daughters (Horizon Circle) 

http://www.kingsdaughter.org


 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to our volunteers & Sponsors!  

We raised over $24,000! 

CHKD  

Thrift Stores 

The Knight-
Nekoumand Family 

Beth & Brent Johnson 

Lori Wilkins Artistry  

2015 Committee: (Chaired By: Fran Herndon & Laura Shaw) Laura Calvert, Natalie Carducci, Alice Counts, Cathryn 

Bristol Douglas, Lindsey Fawcett, Erin Holland, Alison Leclaire, Pamela Mageland, Christina Massey, Lea McFall, Carrie Lynn 

Lauck, Patricia Laurence, Bonnie Lenox, Mary Beth Rickman, Jessica Salazar, Mary Ellen Triplett, Patricia Gough Wilson, 

Stephanie Van Dyke 



 

Thank you to everyone who attended the 3rd annual Moonlight & Mistletoe gala on December 5, 2015 

at the Norfolk Waterside Marriott. Presented by Paul & Brenda Sharp and co-chaired by Lyn Reid and 

Sunny Sonner. Guests began the evening with signature cocktails by Prime Eats while mingling and 

bidding on silent auction items using our new online bidding system. The night also included a presen-

tation of the Dr. Donald W. Lewis award to Sarah Morin Bishop, a dedicated advocate for The King’s 

Daughter’s mission. After dinner and live auction, guests were given the opportunity to bid during the 

Fund-An-Item where we highlighted our need to raise funds for a new CHKD transport unit which was 

displayed in the ballroom! Thank you to all who made this event possible, AND a great success for our 

hospital. More than $100,000 was raised & counting…! 

2015 Committee: Co-Chairs: Lyn Reid & Sunny Sonner, Patina Betchar, Sandy Burgess, John Carman, Stephanie Carman, Scott 

Freeman, Erin Holland, Penny Lewis, Susan Pilato, Jacqueline Riley, Suzanne Talbert, Brittany Timbreza, Stacy Zepp 

The King’s Daughters Board Liaisons: Chandy Jones, Ashley Friend Vellines 



 

 
Heart Shaped Baby Feet Greeting Card Sales 
$8/pack of 10 cards with envelopes. 6’x4’ blank 
cards. A Project of NICU Friends Circle. 
 

 
Union of Hands BIRTHDAY CLUB 
You are never too old or too young to 
give and receive "the gift of giving". To 
participate, the Birthday Person asks 

their party guests to consider making a donation to CHKD in-
stead of bringing a present!  
 
 

Hand Painted Wine & Beverage Glasses 

Custom hand painted wine glasses by Andrea Jef-

fers! Cost per glass $25. You select your design, 

wording and color scheme! 

www.KingsDaughters.org/InfinityCircle  

 

 

CHKD Logo Apron Sale ENDING 

The In As Much Circle will be retiring their Apron 

Sales.  

Supplies are limited! Please contact Marguerite 

         at 757-277-8076 to purchase yours today! 

   

Ongoing Circle Projects  
Details Online! - www.KingsDaughters.org/Events 

RUN/Walk for the KIDS 2016 

11TH ANNUAL RUNWALK FOR THE KIDS TAKES PLACE 

*NEW DATE* 

SATURDAY, MAY 14, 2016 

TOWN POINT PARK, NORFOLK, VIRGINIA  

Register NOW before rate increase at the end of February. 

We need King’s Daughters to form teams, walk or run,        

fundraise, volunteer or cheer us on! 

Visit our website at www.runwalkforthekids.org to learn 

more! 

Upcoming Circle Projects 

Skate, Ride & Dine *Saturday, January 9. 2016 *4:00pm-6:00pm * California Pizza Kitchen & MacArthur on Ice  (MacArthur Mall—Downtown Norfolk) 

 

Crocks for Kids * January 10-April 29, 2016 * 12:00pm-4:00pm * Infinity Circle * Big Ugly Brewery (1296 Battlefield Blvd, Suite 104, Chesapeake, VA 

23322) 

 

Spaghetti Dinner  * Friday, January 22  *  5:00pm—8:00pm * Larchmont Friends 

* Church of the Good Shepherd (7400 Hampton Blvd, Norfolk, VA 23505) 

 

2016 Mixed Open Double Tennis Tournament  (PACC/CHKD) 

* February 18-21, 2016 * Oceanfront Circle * Princess Anne Country Club 

(3800 Pacific Avenue, Virginia Beach, VA 23451) 

 

Kickin’ For the Kids Kickball Tournament  *  Saturday. March 5 * 9:00am-5:30pm * Lafayette River Circle * Larchmont Elementary School Field  

(1145 Bolling Avenue, Norfolk, VA 23508) 

 

THRIFT STORE BAG DRIVE—NEW DATES * April 22, 23 & 25 
 

It’s 5 O’Clock Somewhere * Saturday, April 30 * 5:00pm-10:00pm  

* Driftwood Circle * Historic Hill House (1476  Five Hill Drive, Virginia Beach, VA 23452) 

 

Kentucky Derby Fundraiser *Saturday, May 7 * 4:30pm-7:30pm * Downtown Circle * O’Connor Brewery (211 W. 24th Street, Norfolk, VA 23517) 

 

Derby De Mayo * Saturday, May 7, 2016 * Infinity Circle * Location TBD 

 

Barefoot on the Beach * Saturday, June 11, 2016 * 6:00pm-10:00pm * East Beach Circle 

*East Beach Bay Front Club (East Beach Drive, Norfolk, VA 23518) 

 

Tee it up Gala *Tuesday, June 21, 2016 * 7:00pm-9:00pm & 

Tee it up Golf Tournament *Wednesday, June 22, 2016* 11:00am-7:00pm *  

Elizabeth River Circle *Riverfront Swim Club & Golf Course (5200 River Club Drive, Suffolk, VA 23435) 



CRITERIA AND EXPECTATIONS 

THE KING’S DAUGHTERS BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

A candidate for membership on the BOARD OF DIRECTORS of THE KING'S DAUGHTERS should meet the following 

criteria: 

Criteria/Qualifications: 

 Be a member of a King's Daughters Circle for a minimum of two years. 

 Have worked on a Major Project or been the Chair of a Circle project or been a Circle Leader. 

 May not be an employee of Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters. 

Expectations: 

 Ability to attend monthly board meetings. 

 Ability to attend board committee meetings as necessary. 

 Ability to attend KD Connect meetings (4-5 per year). 

 Ability to serve as a liaison to Circles. 

 Ability to become a hospital tour guide. 

 Ability to sign a conflict of interest form and confidentiality agreement. 

 Ability to become educated in the workings of The King's Daughters and the other corporations under the  

   umbrella of the Children's Health System, Inc. 

 Ability to support CHKD's Annual Giving Campaign. 

 Ability to support and attend The King's Daughters' Major Projects each year. 

 Ability to act as a spokesperson for The King's Daughters. 

 Possess a demonstrated commitment to community service, support for The King's Daughters mission and             

values. 

 Willingness to accept additional duties as assigned by The King's Daughters Board of Directors' President. 

 
Please Note: 
All KD Board of Directors members: 

 May not hold a leadership office in their own Circle or on a Major Project’s committee unless approved by The Ex-

ecutive Committee of The King’ Daughters Board of Directors 

 May not serve as their Circle’s representative at KD Connect Meetings 

 With the exception of The King’s Daughters’ President, who is a Class A member of the Children’s Health System 

Board and an Executive Committee Member who automatically serves as a ex-office member on the Children’s 

Health Foundation Board, a King’s Daughters Board Member may serve on a Children’s Health System affiliate 

Boards with the approval of the Executive Committee. 

Nominating to the KD Board 



Nominating to the KD Board 
THE KING'S DAUGHTERS’ BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOMINATION FORM 

Nominee Information: 

Name:        Phone #:     

Circle:               

Occupation:      Employer:        

Community involvement:            

- - -  

Has the nominee ever participated as one of the following? 

Circle Leader (years)            

Project Leader (project type)           

Committee Member of a Major Project (which project/year)       

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Briefly explain why you feel this person is a good candidate to serve on the Board of Directors of The 

King's Daughters: 

              

              

               

Nominated by:_______________________________  Circle:     

I have told the person they have been nominated by me. (Yes/No) ______  

Please notify me if the person is____ or is not _____ elected to the board. (Place a check on the line if 

you want the nominating committee to contact you.)  

Please scan/email, mail or fax this sheet no later than Friday, January 29, 2016 

The King's Daughters | 601 Children’s Lane, 2nd floor | Norfolk, VA 23507 | 668-8907(fax) 

info@KingsDaughters.org 



Raising Funds, Friends & Awareness for CHKD 

Skate, Ride & Dine 

January 9, 2016 

Support CHKD with all your friends and family on Saturday, January 9, 2016!  

Visit MacArthur on Ice and the Winter Carnival from 4pm-6pm (reserved time on January 
9, 2016)! Mention “CHKD” when you purchase you tickets, and 10% will be donated to 

Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters. 

Then dine at California Pizza Kitchen anytime on  January 9, 2016 for "Pizza with a Pur-

pose"! Mention "CHKD", bring this flyer or show it on your phone when you order and 
20% of your check will be  donated to Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters. 

 

 

 

The NICU Friends Circle hosted its first baby shower for the NICU in September 

in memory of Nurse Robyn Ann Hussey. They delivered more than 95 gifts, and 

they want to thank those of you who helped make this a success. Support came 

from other circles as well as other circle members individually, and it couldn’t have 

been done without you! The care closet in the NICU is now well stocked with some 

new swings, bouncy seats, swaddle blankets, developmental toys, books and cloth-

ing. The NICU Friends Circle looks forward to making this an annual event. Thanks 

for your support! 

KD KUDOS 

601 Children's Lane, 2nd floor 

Norfolk, VA 23507 

Ph.757.668.7098 

F.757.668.8907 


